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CAMPAIGN LAUNCH

Submit your comments on the Solid Waste

Management Plan next Monday, March 27, 6-7:30pm.

Here's the link to sign up to register to attend, read

over the draft of the plan, and to provide comments on

the online document, as well. 

https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/pw-

bureaus/solid-waste/plan 

We’ll be advocating for the deconstruction mandate

recommendations, specifically the local policy we’ve

been organizing for, the REBUILD Act, as well as, for an

emergency contingency plan in the case of a sudden

breakdown or fire of Baltimore's incinerator. Due to the

age of our incinerator, the chances of a sudden

disaster are probable, especially after the recent fire of

the incinerator operated in Doral, FL.

You can also participate in the Climate Action Plan

Workshops, and get paid to do it, too!

There are 2 remaining events to participate, coming

up in April. Register here:

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/baltimore-office-of-

sustainability-33359212247 

Great news! We have joined forces with the national

effort, led by with US Reduces, to launch the

Baltimore Reduces campaign. We will be distributing

stickers to local businesses to showcases their

commitment to participation in the zero waste

movement through Reuse and allowing for BYO;

Meaning we all can participate in zero waste by

bringing our own reusable containers, cups, utensils,

etc. to participating businesses. 

To make this happen, we need volunteers to help

with outreach and with populating a local map with

participating businesses and vendors. Join our team

today! 

Message info@cleanairbmore.org to get involved

with this campaign!
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